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Father Robert J. Allmendinger

Diocese of Rockville Centre

Ordained: 1980

Removed: 1986

Assignment History:

* 1980-1982: St. William the Abbot (Seaford, NY)

* 1982-1985: Holy Family (Hicksville, NY)

« 1985-1986: St. Francis Hospital (Roslyn, NY)

« 1986: St. Hugh of Lincoln (Huntington Station, NY)

e 1987: Church of the Good Shepherd (Hampton Bays, NY)

Summary of Sexual Abuse Allegations Against
Father Robert Allmendinger:

Fr. Robert Allmendinger is listed on the Diocese of Rockville Centre’s 2021 List of Clergy Credibly Accused

of Sexual Abuse of a Minor. According to the list, the alleged sexual abuse occurred while Fr. Allmendinger
worked at St. William the Abbot Church in Seaford, NY. It also says that the abuse took place in his car and
at a family member’s home in the Hamptons during the 1980s. The details of the alleged victim, including

age and gender, are unknown.

According to media reports, Fr. Robert Allmendinger was removed from service in 1986 for unknown
reasons. He subsequently changed his name to Robert Allmen. He now calls himself Bishop, and has been
performing weddings around Long Island, NY. He continues to provide community support, even though
he is not in “good standing.” He has several websites and wedding_pages listed that call him “Father
Robert.”

Horowitz Law is a law firm representing victims and survivors of sexual abuse by Catholic priests and
other clergy in the Diocese of Rockville Centre in New York. If you need a lawyer because you were
sexually abused by a priest in New York, contact our office today. In October 2020, the Rockville Centre
Diocese filed for federal bankruptcy protection. The Court will resolve all claims of sexual abuse in this
process, but strict filing deadlines will apply, and no late claims will be considered, so contact us

today. Our lawyers have decades of experience representing survivors of clergy sexual abuse in New York

and nationwide. We can help.

Contact us at 888-283-9922 or adam@adamhorowitzlaw.com to discuss your options today.



